
To whom it may concern, March 31, 2015

As a local business in Townsend, which abuts the proposed rail trail, we are in
full support of this initiative, especially considering it will promote exercise.
With childhood obesity on the rise and obesity in general being a major
concern, a bike path would be helpful in motivating children and adults to
take part in safe, healthy outdoor activities and may actually engage families
to spend more time together. If there is anything we can do to assist in this
fantastic effort please do not hesitate to contact us.

~The Option 1 Fitness Team~

9 Center Street
Townsend, MA. 01469
978-597-6300


